
Julington Creek Elementary 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

 Tuesday September 13, 2022  

 

Call to Order: Mrs. Johnston welcomed everyone to the September SAC meeting and called 
the meeting to order at 3:33 p.m. 

Members in Attendance:  Dana Johnston, Valerie J. Foster, Jeanette Murphy, Linda 
Piscatella, Richard Seal, Katherine Kahrs, Amy Grimm, Luisa Reis, Raquel McAlee, Jeremy 
McAlee, Lisa Bovitch, Juliana Daughenbaugh, Dylan Belcher (Mathnasium), Linda 
McAnarney, Cathy Apolinario 

Guests in Attendance: Paula Steele 

SAC Minutes:   No minutes were shared due to this being the initial meeting of the 2022-23 
school year.   

Treasurer’s Report:  Mrs. Apolinario shared that the current balance still sits at $726.45 for 
the SAC account, and the Florida Recognition account remains at $553.25.  Mrs. Johnston 
shared that Mrs. Pierce, our STEM teacher, will have a funds request at our next SAC 
meeting to provide STEM resources to our students.   

Principal’s Report:   

Mrs. Murphy, our school principal, welcomed everyone to our SAC Team meeting of the 
school year.   

She shared that we are off to a great start at JCE.  Students, staff, and teachers are working 
so hard.   JCE is also turning fifty this year!  Stay tuned for information to celebrate this 
special birthday!    

We have three new ESE classrooms that are learning and growing each day. 

PTO Bingo Night took place on Friday September 9th.  A great time was had by all.  Thank 
you to our PTO for promoting positive family and school relationships.  

Mrs. Murphy ended the principal’s report by sharing the School Improvement Plan with the 
members in attendance.   

Old Business:   



There was no old business to discuss at today’s meeting.   

New Business 

Membership:  Mrs. Johnston thanked everyone for their attendance at today’s meeting.  She 
asked for a motion to approve the stakeholders at today’s meeting to serve on our School 
Advisory Council for the 2022-23 school year.  The motion was seconded and approved.  
Welcome to our JCE SAC Team!  We appreciate your support and dedication.   

The meeting was adjourned at 3:50 p.m. by Mrs. Johnston.  Our next meeting will take place 
on Microsoft Teams at 3:30 p.m. on October 11, 2022. 

 

  Respectfully Submitted, 

    Amy Grimm 

    JCE SAC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


